
 
 
May 22, 2009 
 
20X2020 Agency Team 
c/o State Water Resources Control Board 
1001 I Street, 24th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 94814 
 
RE: Comments on the April 30, 2009 20X2020 Water Conservation Plan Draft 
 
Dear 20X2020 Agency Team, 
 
On behalf of Ewing Irrigation Products, I would like to acknowledge my support 
for the comments that were submitted by the California Landscape Contractors 
Association. 
 
I can’t emphasize enough the importance of weather-based water budgeting as 
the best means towards reducing landscape water use along with conservation 
rate structures. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Warren S. Gorowitz 
 
Warren S. Gorowitz 
Ewing 
Vice President – Sustainability and Conservation 
EPA WaterSense Partner 
Certified Landscape Irrigation Auditor 
 
Cc: Larry Rohlfes, Assistant Executive Director, CLCA 


